
 

 

 
To The Hudson City Council and The City of Hudson Community, 
  
I am proud to be part of the development team bringing a new medical office building project 
to your City. We have enjoyed a productive and supportive relationship with the City of Hudson 
since our organization’s inception nearly 13 years ago, which has included close relationships 
with the City’s police, fire and EMS as well as numerous longstanding community departments 
and programs. We also remain grateful for our close engagement with the Hudson Chamber of 
Commerce as well as numerous events that have allowed us to give special attention to the 
health and wellbeing of the senior population and the health and wellness of the overall 
community. 
  
We are excited to be involved in this initial project, an engine for what we believe will drive the 
future development of primary healthcare and ancillary health services in the Seasons Road 
region. We look forward to further collaboration with the City of Hudson to bring increased 
access to high-quality care that we know this partnership will initiate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert Kent, DO, FACOI 
President and CEO 


